
PARK IS CLOSED

ON MARCH 22, NOVA SCOTIA DECLARED A 
PROVINCIAL STATE OF EMERGENCY TO HELP 

CONTAIN THE SPREAD OF COVID-19.  
As a result all provincial and municipal parks 

are closed for public use.
 

Thank you for respecting this order. 
Safeguarding Wolfville residents remains  

our first priority.

Questions or concerns can be directed to:  
information@wolfville.ca



Harvest Moon Trailway is 
OPEN

PLEASE RESPECT OTHER TRAIL USERS

Questions or concerns can be directed to:  
information@wolfville.ca

• No crowds. Limit size of group to a minimum. 
• Use social distancing practices,  
    no closer than 6 feet from other trail users.
• Dogs must be on leash, please pick up after your dog.    
• Watch for bicycles. 

Thank you for respecting this request. 
Safeguarding Wolfville residents remains our first 

priority. Failure to comply may lead to trail closure.


